
HB649- Support 

Primary and Secondary Education – Education Savings Account Program – Established  

Dear Appropriations Committee, 

I am lifelong resident of Maryland and am writing to you today in support of HB649.  Equity and 
equality in regards to access to education is of the utmost responsibility to every child in 
Maryland.  Supporting students with all facets of academic needs is vital to that child’s success.  
Financially supporting each child in Maryland is a fundamental responsibility as adults we must 
provide. 

Please do not let a family’s financial means be a reason to not have access to the highest quality 
education possible. 

Please vote favorably for HB649 

 

Thank you, 

Laura Hartman 

 


